
 

    
   

Our Ref: LHE.SHT/xmasjumper2023 
 
27 November 2023 
 
Dear Families  
 
Christmas Jumper Day – Thursday 14 December 2023  
 
To make our Christmas Lunch a little more festive this year, we are incorporating Christmas Jumper’s 
into the day. Students will be allowed to wear a Christmas-themed jumper, should they wish, for the 
school day on Thursday 14 December 2023.  
 
Normal non-uniform rules apply, so please ensure your child’s jumper is appropriate for school and 
normal school uniform should be worn on the bottom half, including shoes. There will be no 
donation needed for this, simply wear your jumper, and enjoy!  
 
We look forward to seeing everyone’s wonderful Christmas jumpers!  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ms L Hernandez 
Headteacher 

 

 


